
HAPPY NEW YEAR! Once again, I hope this finds 
everyone Healthy and Safe. It has been a very trying 
time in the past 2 years as we try and survive this awful 
Pandemic, we must all do our part in staying healthy 
and working our way 
back to some sense 
of normalcy.

As regulations are 
changing constantly, 
we find ourselves 
having to postpone 
our January General 
meeting once again 
We will continue to 
monitor things and 
hope to be able to 
get back to in person 
meetings again as 
soon as it is safe to 
do so.

I want to thank all our members and friends who bought 
or sold some Hams for our latest fundraiser.  Due to 
your continued support, we had another successful 
campaign.  We could not have done it without you.

This past month your club has managed to continue 
our support of many organizations.  We donated $1000 
to the Children’s Telethon, $800 To Our Children Our 
Future, $500 to The Dolphins Aquatic Club who 
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partner with us in our annual road cleanups, items 
and clothing for the Elgin St. Mission for the homeless, 
and also $350 to The Hug a Friend Blanket campaign.  
This is a group of dedicated ladies who sew and make 

themed blankets 
for Cancer patients 
who get to use the 
blanket while in the 
hospital and   take 
them home with 
them.  They are very 
thankful to have 
their own blanket.

So you can clearly 
see why it is so 
important for 
you to continue 
your support and 
maintain your 

membership in this 
worthy organization. All you have to do when you get 
your notice is to call Joyce in Calgary with your credit 
card.  If anyone needs help in any way to do this, 
please contact any executive member and we will be 
glad to help, their numbers are in the newsletter.

In closing I want to once again wish everyone a Happy, 
Healthy and prosperous New Year.

Making A Difference Together!

UNITED
COMMERCIAL
TRAVELLERS

Cheque Presentation to the CTV Lion’s Children’s Telethon
Doug Honeyford, Connie Zwarich adn Don Delongchamp



2022 is on our doorstep and elections will be held for 
the Executive of the Sudbury Council, as well as our 
Regional and International Boards.

Our local Executive meets monthly, this past year only by 
Zoom, and they discuss upcoming meetings, requests 
for donations, our Membership growth, finances, and 
other matters that make the Sudbury Council so very 
successful.

Regionally and Internationally the Executive usually 
meet and again it has been by Zoom to discuss similar 
matters that affect all Councils.

Your dedication and input can help make our organization 
much stronger. I would like to hear from you. Please consider allowing your name to stand for office. Call me at my home 
705-688-0515										         Doug Honeyford
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Wanted - Dedicated People

Executive Meeting Covid Style

A new discounted Home and Auto Insurance Program is 
now available through Brokerlink.  You can call any of their 
offices coast to coast let them know you are eligible for the 
UCT Discounted plans and although new to them as well, it 
may be a great thing for you and your family.

While we are on the topic of why it pays to be a member of 
UCT make sure you go to the website, UCT.org and click on 
Member Benefits and check out all the great partnerships 
for discounted Travel plans, Car Rentals, Hearing Aides and 
all the rest.  

LOGO Wear
Several members have expressed interest in purchasing 
shirts with our logos on them. If there is enough interest, I 

New Canada Wide Home and Auto Program
will place an order in the new year.

Here are the estimated prices. Prices may vary according to 
the number we purchase. This does not include sales tax.

Cotton dress shirts
Men’s and women’s short sleeve   $52
Men’s and women’s long sleeve  $54
Golf Shirts
Men’s and women’s short sleeve   $32

If you are interested in any of these items contact Connie 
Zwarich  at 705-969-8496  or zwarichc@gmail.com

Indicate your size and possible colour choice.

EDUCATION
•	 Dymond School New 	
	 Liskeard, Ontario
•	 New Liskeard High School
•	 Haileybury High School
•	 Northern College Kirkland 	
	 Lake
•	 Ryerson University Toronto

Meet the Executive
RONALD JAMES NETHERTHON

CLUBS
•	 Joined ACT in 1975
•	 Past President Sudbury ACT
•	 Currently Director Sudbury ACT

PERSONAL
•	 Born April 25, 1948, in New Liskeard, Ontario
•	 Father of two children, Wendy and Jim.
•	 Retired in 2013

HOBBIES
•	 Golf, golf, fishing, and more GOLF
•	 Curling
•	 Travelling

EMPLOYMENT
•	 Sales Rep with Bell Canada
•	 Sales Rep with General Foods
•	 Sales Agent for various companies



2019-2020
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

Home 688-0515  Cell 690-6890

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

John Roy 674-3722

ADVISORS 

Jerry Giff 698-7502

Gil Hartley 969-5476

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
PO Box 57261, Sunrige RPO

135, 2525 36th St., N.E.
Calgary, Alberta  T1Y 6R4
1-800-267-2371 x1216 

www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123
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Humour
•	 How do you wash your hands over the holiday? With Santa-tizer.

•	 Why does Santa have three gardens? So he can ho ho ho.

•	 Why is Santa afraid of getting stuck in a chimney? He has Claus-		
	 trophobia.

•	 What does Santa do when his elves misbehave? He gives them the sack.

•	 Why don’t you ever see Santa in a hospital? Because he has private elf 	
	 care.

•	 What do you call a kid who doesn’t believe in Santa? A rebel without a 	
	 Claus.

•	 What nationality is Santa Claus? North Polish.

•	 How can you tell that Santa is real? You can always sense his presents.

•	 What did one Christmas tree say to another? Lighten up!

Jan 01	 GEORGE MOUTSATSOS
Jan 05	 ANTHONY NUTT
Jan 08	 ROBERT SULLIVAN
Jan 13	 CLAUDE LACROIX
Jan 14	 PATRICK KIDD
Jan 14	 GEORGE RANIERI
Jan 15	 OSVALDO CACCIOTTI
Jan 15	 GARRY GRAVELLE
Jan 16	 CAROLE CHAMBERLAND
Jan 16 	 AGNES COLEMAN

Jan 18	 MIKE JEAN
Jan 18 	 WILLIAM VARNEY
Jan 20	 AARON GOBBO
Jan 20	 KEN TREMBLAY
Jan 27 	 TEPHANIE FRAZIER
Jan 29	 SONAL BRAHMBHATT
Jan 29	 R PREVETT
Jan 30	 TRACEY URSO
Jan 31	 WILLIAM MOORE

January Birthdays


